"Docket No. $9901146/89-01 June 14, 1989

Ms. B. Sines, Plant Manager
Square U Company
Cedar Rapids, Jowa 52404

Dear Ms. Sines:

This letter addresses the inspection of your facility at Cedar Rapids, lowa,
conducted by Mr, K. R. Neidu and Mr. H. M, Wescott, of this office on

March 27-29, 1989, and the discussions of their findings with you and othe:
members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

The purpose of the inspection was to review the implementation of your quality
assurance program in selected areas, even though you manufacture and supply
molded case circuit breakers as commercial grade items to your plant located in
Peru, Indiana.

Areas examined during the NRC inspection and our findings are discussed in the
enclosed report. This inspection consisted of an examination of procedures and
representative records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the
inspectors.

The inspection jetermined that your documented corporate commercial grade
quality assuran:e program, along with plant specific procedures spplicab’e to
your Cedar Rapids plant, was ir many aspects compatible with the requirements of
10 CFR 50, Appendix B.

Within the scope of this inspection, we found no instance where you failed to
meet NRC requirements.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this
letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC's Public
Document Room.

Sincerely,
Origing! gis=<* % € winiqm Crach

E. William Brach, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection and Safeguards

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Enclosure:

Inspection Report No. 99901146/89-01
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